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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you very much for the kind donations of Easter eggs that have come into school over the last few weeks. We 

have so many to support our collaborative, community project ‘Share the Miracle’. These will be delivered next 

week, to Sutton Veny Nursing Home, The Chat Café and The Corner Stone Charity, with representatives from our 

school council. 

On Monday evening, at 6.00pm, there is a meeting for Elliston and Geraldton parents and carers about our annual 

residential trip for Years 5 & 6, to Mill on the Brue. This is so that you can find out all about the visit and ask any 

questions that you may have. Residential trips help to provide the children with life long memories, as well as the 

wide range of personal development opportunities the experience provides. 

A reminder that it is our Easter Service on Wednesday 27th March, at 9.15am, in the church. We look forward to 

you joining us for this special event in our school calendar. This year, our Young Worship Leaders will take a lead 

role in leading the service. We will also be presenting 8-stamp certificates and celebrating any birthdays that are 

taking place over the Easter break. 

Friends of School are busy planning for our traditional Easter Egg Hunt, which is taking place at 9.00am, on 

Thursday 28th March. If you are able to help out at this event, please let one of the committee members know as 

we need a small team to help hide eggs and then replenish them for each class. Thank you. 

A quick reminder that it is the Darwin Cake sale after school today. If the weather holds-up this will take place on 

the front playground. However, if it is wet, the sale will take place in the hall. A polite reminder that the cakes will 

not be on sale until the children come out of school, as they like to see their creations on display.  

Thank you for your continued support for the school and we wish you all a great weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Adam Lewis 
Headteacher  
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